
 

 

Royal Commission Update 

June 2019 Hearings 

The Royal Commission into Aged Care has announced the scope of its June hearings. 
  

• A public hearing in Broome, 17 - 19 June, will inquire into the unique needs of Aboriginal and 
Torres Strait Islander people and the perspectives and experience of people who access 
aged care services in remote areas including family members and carers, and. 

• A public hearing in Perth, 24 - 28 June will inquire into person centered care, broader societal 
attitudes towards older people, advance planning and the adequacy of palliative care for 
older persons including persons in residential aged care homes. 

We will provide further updates as the scope of new hearings in the Commission are announced. 

 


